
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

GYMPIE HORSE & RODEO ASSOCIATION 

Hi everyone,  

 

Happy New Year to all  our members and their families. 

Letõs hope that 2018 is a happy and healthy year for 

everyone.  

Congratulations to all the office -bearers for 2018 who 

were elected at the AGM in December. You will find a 

list elsewhere in the newsletter.  

Check our date cla imer page for what is happening so 

far this year. Donõt forget our new barrel racing 

competition, Dare 2 Dream which kicks off on 28 th / 

29 th  April.  

We are proud of the facilities which we offer at the 

grounds and of course these need upkeep and, you 

guessed it, working bees!! Join in the first one for the 

year on January 13 th  at 7:00 am.  

Finally, memberships are valid from 1 st January to 21 st 

December each year . You need to be a current financial 

member to be given the gate code. All our forms are  

available on our Facebook page and some will be 

attached to this Newsletter. Our webpage is currently 

being updated and when it is ready, everything will be 

accessible there as well.  

 

Safe riding in 2018 

Leona Veivers 
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Presidentôs message 
  

 

GYMPIE HORSE & RODEO ASSOCIATION 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

2018 DATE CLAIMERS 

 

WORKING BEE AT THE GROUNDS 

SATURDAY 13TH JANUARY FROM 7:00 AM 

 

TEAM PENNING BUCKLE SERIES 

 

Round 1:      24th/25th March 

Round 2:      21st/22nd April 

Round 3:       2nd/3rd June 

Round 4:       30th  June/1st  July ( note date change) 

Round 5:        26th /27th  October (finals and Xmas Party) 

SEQ Team Penning Championships. ï 8th /9th September ( please note change of date) 

Time event Buckle Series dates to be advised. There will be a similar format to 2017 with 

possibly two rounds the day after Gympie Show and possibly last weekend in July. Buckle 

series barrels will be run at time events. 

 

SCHOOLS 

     Ty Granger Team Penning School:      10th /11th February 

      Beginners Barrel Racing School:         24th February 

     Dean Gilchrist Horsemanship School   17th /18th March 

 

 

DARE 2 DREAM BARREL RACING  

             Jackpot Barrels:     24th February 

             Rounds 1 and 2:    28th/29th April  

             Rounds 3 and 4:    11th /12th August 

             Rounds 5 and 6:     20th /21st October  

 

NOVELTIES:  DATES TO BE ADVISED 

GROUNDS UNAVAILABLE : 4th /7th May (due to private hire) 

                       

 

From the Editor 



  Sponsors                      
 

                           

 

 

 

                                                                            

For all GHRA Newsletter enquiries, errors, additions or 
comments, please email Helen Clatworthy. 

 
newsletter@gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au 

 
 
 

www.gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au 



               

 

                

                        

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

7 8 7 4  

2018   
Sponsors  

 



 

 

 

                                           

 

  

 

         

 

 

12  

QUINLAN PERFORMANCE  HORSES 

45 LAWNVILLE ROAD 

COOROY 

PHONE: 0421 486 434 



 

                 

                               

                



 

                                                                                        

                           

 

 



 

 

SUMMARY OF THE AGM and GENERAL MEETINGS HELD ON 14TH DECEMBER, 

2017 

 

¶ The meeting was chaired by Councillor Mal Gear on behalf of the Mayor, Mick 

Curran. 

¶ All positions were declared vacant and nominations called for. 

¶ Written nominations were accepted for the executive positions. 

¶ Office-bearers are listed on the next page of this newsletter. 

¶ ¢ƘŜ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ǿŜōǇŀƎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ƴƻǿ ōŜ ǳǇŘŀǘŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƛƳǇǊƻǾŜŘ ōȅ ŀ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ ǿŜō 

designer. It will be linked to the Facebook page. The page will be much more user-

friendly and will allow easier access to the various forms, results, etc. There will be a 

short turnaround period for any administration requests for changes. 

¶ The big news for 2018 is the new barrel-racing competition, Dare 2 Dream. Check the 

date claimer section at the start of the newsletter for the dates. Many thanks to  our 

wonderful sponsors who have put their hands in their pockets to support this 

competition. 

¶ We have received $7000 in grant money which will be used for further 

improvements to our facilities. 

¶ Security on the clubhouse will be improved after the recent attempted break-in. 

¶ The club is very grateful for our many sponsors. Members are asked to patronise 

these businesses when possible and to make sure you tell them that you are club 

members. 

 

                          GOT PHOTOS OR NEWS TO SHARE? 

 

                      EMAIL TO: 
 

                  newsletter@gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au 

 

              For inclusion in the newsletter! 

  

 

mailto:newsletter@gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au


 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 MEMBERSHIPS 

 

 

 

S 

GH&RA membership runs from January to December. 

Membership forms are available by picking up in 

person at a club day, downloading from our Facebook 

page 

or by emailing;  

newsletter@gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au 

Please send the completed membership form; all 3 

sections need to be completed and signed in sections 

A and C. Please return to  

newsletter@gympiehorseandrodeoassociation.com.au 

or post to 

PO Box 273 Gympie 4570  

or drop it off at the next GHRA meeting. Payment can 

be made either by direct transfer to the CUA account 

(Please remember to reference the payment, e.g. 

JONES MSHIP). Alternatively send a Cheque with 

your forms or pay in cash at the meeting. 

Bank Details 
 

CUA 

BSB : 814 282 

Acc : 50410265 

 

Postal Address 

 

PO Box 273 

Gympie 

QLD 4570 
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PRESIDENT / TEAM PENNING   

LEONA VEIVERS  

5483 5360 / 0400 223 482 

GANDL06@BIGPOND.COM  

 VICE PRESIDENT  

GARY SHEATHER 

SECRETARY  

SANDRA GILCHRIST  

5484 1331  

REBEL@ACTIV8.NET.AU   

TREASURER 

SUSAN GRUNDY  

NOMS SECRETARY 

JODIE JOHNSON  

CUTTING  

BARRY JESBERG  

5485 4111  

RODEO/TIMED EVENTS  

DEAN GILCHRIST  

CATTLE COORDINATOR  

GREG MURPHY  

BARRELS  

JESSICA JENSEN 

NOVELTIES  

ASHLEY MALONE 

NEWSLETTER 

EDITOR/MEMBERSHIPS  

HELEN CLATWORTHY 

PUBLICITY 

JESSICA JENSEN  

SAFETY/FIRST AID 

GARY SHEATHER 

CANTEEN 

RENAY WARMAN 

GROUNDSKEEPER 

RICK PARKER  

PATRON  

MARK ROGERS 
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